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Triple Win Project offers opportunity for more Filipino 
nurses to work in Germany  

 
The International Placement Service of the German Federal Employment 
Agency (ZAV/BA) has opened 550 positions for qualified Filipino nurses under 
the Triple Win Project. 
 

The positions are as follows: 
 

Intensive Care, Anesthesia    -   250 positions 
Operating Room, Surgery Section  -   100 positions 
Neurology, Orthopedics or related fields   -   100 positions 
Geriatric Care     -    100 positions 

 
 
To qualify, applicants must be Filipino citizen, male or female and permanent resident of 

the Philippines with: 
 

 Bachelor of Science in Nursing (four years professional education) 

 Active Philippine Nursing License  

 At least two years of professional experience as nurse in hospitals, rehabilitation 
centers and care institutions 

 German language proficiency 
o Willing to undergo German language training in the Philippines to attain Level B1 

(to be paid by the employer) 
or 

o B1 or B2 language proficiency level in accordance with the Common European 
Framework of Reference for Languages 

 

Selected applicants shall receive a starting gross monthly salary of €1,900.  After recognition 

as a qualified nurse, the monthly salary is raised to € 2,300. 

The employer will pay the visa and airfare from the Philippines to Germany and will assist the 

successful candidate find a suitable accommodation. The employee will bear the expenses in 

full or in part of the board and lodging. 

The first group of Filipino nurses left for Frankfurt on 14 December 2013. 

 


